
BOOK EXCHANGE
Dear Parents, 

I am excited to announce that our classroom will be holding 

a holiday book exchange this holiday season! As you know, reading is 

SO important and what better way to ring in winter break and the 

holiday season than celebrating with a brand new book? Your child 

should bring in a book that is wrapped in wrapping paper to 

exchange with another student. Please do not address the book to a 

specific student. 

If you need ideas of where to find a book, check out the following:

• Local bookstore or department store

• Amazon

• Home

• Scholastic Book Order

If you are exchanging a used book, please make sure it is very gently 

used. Remember, this will be a brand new book to another child!

Please bring in the wrapped book by Friday, December 14th.  Let me 
know if you have any questions or need help bringing a book in for 

the exchange. 

Thank you,

Mrs. Knapp


